
 

 

MINISTRY OF FINANCE AND ECONOMIC MANAGEMENT 
GOVERNMENT OF THE COOK ISLANDS 

 

 

 

5 January 2016 

RE: Evaluation Services – Air New Zealand Underwrite Tender No. 151621 

Notice to Tenders #01: Letter for BTIB website. 

All those who tendered, and those wanting to tender for the above tender please be advised that 

the Ministry of Finance and Economic Management has been made aware of some technical issues 

with the Business Trade and Investment Board (BTIB) website, which may have prevented some non-

Cook Islands based businesses from accessing information relevant to the tender process. Work to 

rectify this issue is progressing, however some information relevant to these potential tenders has 

been provided by BTIB for interested parties while the website is down. This information is provided 

with this letter on the Cook Islands Government procurement website, at 

http://procurement.gov.ck/tender=1177  

Other details related to this tender remain unchanged. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Tristan Metcalfe 

Budget and Planning Manager (A/g) 

TREASURY MANAGEMENT DIVISION 

PO Box 120, Rarotonga, Cook Islands 

Telephone: +682 29511 Facsimilie: +682 29652 

http://procurement.gov.ck/tender=1177

